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ELECTED OFFICIALS 

Public Notice 

 
For Immediate Release: 

July 15, 2022 

 

 

RE: Sewer Overflow Reported to EPD 

 

Date of Spill: July 14, 2022 

Report Submitted: July 15, 2022 

Estimated Discharge: 7,500 gallons 

Location: Armadale Road and Osteen Street 

 

In the evening of 07/14/2022 During a heavy rain event, approximately 

7,500 gallons of a combination of sewer water and storm water 

overflowed a manhole at the intersection of Armadale Road and 

Osteen Street in Port Wentworth GA. The overflow entered the Phillips 

Avenue drainage canal. The overflow occurred during a very heavy 

rain event when the sanitary sewer flow was impacted by the inflow 

and infiltration of stormwater into the sanitary sewer system 

overwhelming the capacity of the downstream lift station. GA EPD and 

the Chatham County Health Department were notified per State 

guidelines. Please contact Port Wentworth Public Works with any 

questions: 912-966-7427 or City Hall at 912-964-4379 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Omar Senati-Martinez, CFM 

Director of Public Works 

City of Port Wentworth, Georgia 

 

Georgia 

 
7224 GA Highway 21 | Port Wentworth, Georgia 31407 

Phone (912) 964-4379 | Fax (912) 966-7429 

www.cityofportwentworth.com 
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